
 

Member Update – May 2020 

You may have heard that the Zone A Spring Convention was cancelled due do Covid-19. It was 

supposed to be held at the Victory Branch Legion on the 17-19 April weekend. Normally at the 

Convention, the Byron-Springbank Legion, donates money from our Poppy Fund. Even though the 

Convention was cancelled, our Branch still fulfilled our commitment by donating to the following 

District A and Ontario Command funds: 

District “A” – Hospital Trust Fund - $500 
District “A” – Youth Education - $500 
Ontario Command – Homeless Veterans- $500 
Ontario Command – Operation Service Dogs Program - $500 
Ontario Command – Bursary- $500 
Ontario Command – Charitable Foundation - $500 
From Lottery Funds – Camp Maple Leaf - $250 
 
In addition to those donations, the Br533 Executive Committee has approved several donations to 
local charitable organizations that have been making a difference in the community during the Covid-
19 restrictions.  
 
The following donations are from the Nevada Fund: 
 
Men's Mission - $500 
Rotholme Family Shelter - $500 
London Food Bank - $500 
London Abused Women's Shelter - $500 
Child and Parent Resource Institute (CPRI). - $500 
Regional HIV/Aids Connection (RHNC) - $500 
Unity Project For Relief Of Homelessness in London - $500 
 
From the Poppy Fund – London Homeless Veterans - $500 
 
Until we can meet again, stay safe and healthy. Do not forget to check on your family, friends, 
neighbours and other Branch 533 members 
 
Thanks 
 
Branch Executive Committee 


